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GOTHAM TECHNOLOGY GROUP NAMED CITRIX U.S. PARTNER OF THE YEAR 
 
New York -- May 11, 2010 -- Gotham Technology Group today announced that it has been named Citrix 
U.S. Partner of the Year for 2009.  The award was presented on May 10, 2010 at the Citrix Synergy 
Conference in San Francisco, at which Gotham was also recognized as Northeast Partner of the Year 
and Top Renewal Partner of the Year. Gotham, a consulting firm based in the New York metropolitan 
area, won the U.S. Partner of the Year award among a field of 2,700 partners nationwide.  
 
“We are pleased to recognize Gotham Technology Group as the 2009 North America Partner of the 
Year,” stated Fernando Campo, vice president, Americas for Citrix. “Gotham demonstrated a very strong 
commitment to working with Citrix for the benefit of our mutual customers throughout the 2009 business 
year.  Gotham’s drive to continually expand its Citrix virtualization expertise and offerings was a key factor 
in our decision to recognize them as 2009 Northeast Partner of the Year as well as 2009 U.S. Partner of 
the Year.” 
 
In the face of an ever-changing industry and economy, Gotham is continuously confronted with new 
obstacles to overcome in order to maintain the consistent success it has achieved as an organization 
year after year.  Ken Phelan, Gotham’s chief technology officer stated, “This is a direct correlation to 
Gotham’s expertise within the virtualization space.  Gotham’s virtualization practice continues to lead the 
industry with offerings in application, desktop, server and storage virtualization.  Our Citrix partnership is a 
key element to the success of these offerings.” 
 
As a platinum Citrix® Solution Advisor™, Gotham is working with Citrix to deliver high levels of customer 
satisfaction in virtualization solutions. “I’m extremely pleased that Gotham has been recognized as the 
Citrix U.S. Partner of the Year for 2009. Too many business relationships today are very one sided. Both 
Gotham and Citrix work hard to make this one work both ways,” said Ira Silverman, chief executive officer 
of Gotham Technology Group. “Gotham is excited for another successful year with Citrix in 2010 and 
hopes to achieve the same success this year as it did in 2009.” 

 About Gotham Technology Group 
Gotham Technology Group, LLC is in the business of providing guidance and direction to IT 
professionals.  With sales offices in Connecticut, New Jersey, and New York City, Gotham serves clients 
based throughout the Northeastern United States, and delivers goods and services across the globe.  
Gotham has built its business and reputation on long-term client relationships, leveraging:  

 More than 15 years experience providing technology solutions to Fortune 500 companies 

 Highly skilled technical staff 

 Vendor partnerships with leading technology firms 

 A defined project management methodology 

Gotham is professional, cost-effective, and accessible at all times to ensure the greatest productivity and 
success for our clients. Using our Best Practices methodology, we improve and optimize our clients’ 
infrastructures, processes, and procedures while lowering their overall costs. Gotham’s professional 
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service practices include virtualization, infrastructure, security, storage, application development and 
packaging, technical staff augmentation, training, and support services.  For more information, visit 
www.gothamtg.com.  
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